
January 12, 2024

Dear Friends and Family of Los Olivos School,

We are preparing for our 8th annual LO+CAL Field Feast held at Montanaro Farm on April 20, 2024. This 
event is very important to our school and its sustainability in enrichment programs including technology, 
science, garden, playground equipment, music, and art programs. Through the support of our gracious 
donors and participants, the Los Olivos School Foundation has been able to donate over half a million dollars 
to our school.

As in the past, the success of our fundraiser dinner and auction exclusively depends on contributions from 
you. We graciously thank those who have previously supported the event. To our new friends, we would be 
honored to add your name to the list of generous donors and organizations that support us.

Please consider donating to the live and/or silent auction, as well as wine or beer, for us to serve at the event.

A donation form is included. Please fill out and return to us no later than April 15th, 2024. Your donation is tax 
deductible and upon receipt of your gift, we will send you a letter with our tax identification number to serve 
as your receipt for tax purposes.

Pick up arrangements can be made, please contact: foundation.losolivos@gmail.com

Thank you for your support and your part in making this event a success for our children, school, and our 
community.
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